From: <u>Lynn Segal</u>
To: <u>David Abelson</u>

Subject: Re: Public comment 8 June
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 10:45:51 PM

Oh and how come you aren't meeting in July and Aug.? There's no such thing as summer anymore anyway. It went the way of weekends. Better to take care of the people's business! That never goes on vacation.

From: Lynn Segal

**Sent:** Friday, May 29, 2020 10:42 PM

**To:** info@rockyflatssc.org <info@rockyflatssc.org>

**Subject:** Public comment 8 June

I submit for public comment for the RFSC BOD meeting on 8 June.

Lynn Segal 303-447-3216

I need to put in my calendar when I will receive a link. By what date? Could you make an easier one-click registration next time? No worries about security. Not worth the trade-offs in restraints on freedom. Infractions are rare. Also I want a video window and to be able to see and connect on chat and Q/A with any and all and any combination of other attendees and board members. I am sure this would be able to be done on drop-down menus on chat and/or Q/A. Also I want to see all participants video and list by name. I recommend breaks and break out groups to be available for informal discussion ahead, in the middle and after the meeting and for all regular RFSC meetings. I'm just an average gregarious person. And a curious one. Like most everybody. Otherwise you are bound to further polarize!

Why do you have time limits?, For virtual meetings there should be expansions, not detractions of PC time where attendees and board members have extra time from saving on the commute. It is counter-intuitive and inappropriate to impose constraints in an already constrained culture due to the pandemic.

Your second attachment duplicates the first. The first is in a different smaller format. Why not put it all in one attachment, same format and avoid duplication? It is a waste of recipient's time. Better yet, don't put it in an attachment at all. Just display it in the body of the communication. Simple.